
CRES Board Report: January 2017 

CRES 2016-2017 Goals 

 100% of CRES students will demonstrate growth in Reading and Math as measured by 
the Spring, 2017 STAR Enterprise assessment 

 

 CRES 3rd through 6th graders will score at or above the state average on the 2016 
Minnesota Comprehensive Assessments in math and reading 

 

 CRES students will receive 25% fewer behavior reports for defiance and disrespect in 
2016-17 than in 2015-16.   

 

 CRES will increase parent involvement activities related to STEAM from zero in 2015-16 
to 7 in 2016-17.  

 

 The 6th grade STEAM Expo took place on the morning of January 12th.  The 

students did a great job with their STEAM projects, their visual arts 

projects, and their music.  The next Expo will be at 7:00 pm, and it will 

feature our 2nd graders. 

 

 “Magic Toby” came to CRES on January 5th to entertain the 4th, 5th, and 6th 

graders, and to send a great anti-bullying message to the students.  As 

usual, the students were great audience members. 

 

 A date for our Books and Bingo activity has been tentatively set for March 

2nd.  This great event, which is now in its 3rd year, gives parents and children 

an opportunity to share an evening of bingo, food, and tips on how to 

become better readers.  Each child can even leave the event with a new 

book to add to their personal library. 

 

 Year-to-date, we have seen a 24% decrease in the number of major 

incident reports and a 25% decrease in the number of minor incident 

reports at CRES when compared to 2015-2016.  About 84% of our students 

have not received any incident reports this year. 

 

 

 
 

 
Respectfully submitted;   

Kurt Becker 
 


